
November Ist, 1916.

Dear Madam,

In Miao Btraobej'-’s abaenoo from the office, I am 

writing to thank you very much for your letter of October 27th, 

enoloaing your oubaoription, for ivhioh I am sending a receipt, 

and the Questionnaire duly filled in. It is mosjt interesting 

to hear of your work, and vie are very glfxd indeed to have your 
letter. It is delightful to hear of ^w spheres of work for 

women, and I trust that other women may be ahlo to follow your 

oxaraple.

Yours faithfully.

Mrs. Duncan


